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Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a busy week.  The choir went to the O2 for Young Voices 22.  It was a very late evening for 
the children as they didn’t get back until nearly 11pm but the staff were amazed at how fantastic it 
sounded with 8000 children all singing together and our choir were fantastically well behaved.   
Please note, there are some additions to the diary overleaf.  We are now in a position to hold our termly 
parent sharing assemblies.  We cannot wait for you to see all the fantastic learning that has taken place 
over this academic year. 
Please be advised that Thurrock catering have informed us that the dinner menu for the first day back 

(Tuesday  3rd May) will be Monday’s choices instead of Tuesdays.  Wednesday will be back to normal.  

Finally, please remember to send your child into school with a coat, as we have seen this week that the 

weather can be very changeable.  

Mrs Bray 
 
 

Class Dojo Reward System 

Teams Emerald Ruby Sapphire 

  

Diamond 

Points earned this week 1241 1425 1258 1333 

Total points this term so far 23,558 24,724 22,355 22,307 

Congratulations! Well done for their effort and resilience 
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 Sports News  

Parent Conduct 
This week there have been multiple occasions where parents/carers have had to be reminded about their conduct on school grounds.  
Please ensure that conduct yourself in a manner that enables our staff and pupils are able to  flourish, progress and achieve in an 
atmosphere of mutual understanding. 
The school expects parents and carers to: 

 Respect the caring ethos of the school 

 Understand that parents and teachers need to work together for the benefit of children 

 Approach school staff calmly to help resolve issues 

 Work with the school to build relationships with its staff 

 
In order to support a peaceful and safe school environment the school does not tolerate: 

 Disruptive behaviour which interferes or threatens to interfere with the operation of a classroom, office or other area of school 
grounds. 

 Loud or offensive language, swearing, cursing or displaying temper 

 Threatening to do actual bodily harm to a member of school staff, governor, visitor, or pupil 

 Damaging or destroying school property 

 Sending abusive or threatening emails, text/voicemail/phone messages or other written communication 

 Defamatory, offensive or derogatory comments regarding the school or any of the pupils/parents/staff at the school on social 
media sites 

If any of these behaviours occur the school may contact the appropriate authorities and, if necessary, ban the offending adult from 

entering school grounds. 

  This week the Attendance Awards have been awarded to 

KS1 1L Mrs Lawrence 97.33% 

Lower KS2 4R Miss Rippon 97.37% 

Upper KS2 5Ah Miss Ahmed 97.93% 

Whole School attendance 92.2% 

Attendance 

Congratulations to our Year 

5/6 Netball team who came 

second in their Netball Rally 

last week. It was an amaz-

ing performance and the 

children should be very 

proud of themselves.  

Congratulations to our Year 3 

boys and girls cross country team 

who won the Thurrock cross 

country event. They represented 

Thurrock really well at the Essex 

competition during the week. 

Also, a special mention to Keiaan 

Daniel who also represented the 

school in the cross country com-

petition as an individual. He per-

formed superbly in the Essex 

race.  
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Happening in school this week…………. 

The Choir 

The KS2 choir had a great time at the O2 for the Young 

Voices 22 concert!  

Year 5 

Year 5 had a lovely afternoon experi-

menting with centripetal force in sci-

ence.  

Year 3 
Our new topic is called Scrumdiddlyumptious and it is all about food! We 
used the skills of crunching, mixing, stirring, squeezing and scooping to 
create our very own cheesecakes.  

Year 4 

 In Year 4 we have been making circuits 
as part of our electricity topic in Science. 
We learned about complete and simple 
circuits, as well as different equipment 
used.   

Year 6 

In music this week, Miss Spradbery’s 

class worked hard to see if they could 

remember their guitar skills from 

year 5. They also spent their science 

lesson dissecting and eye to see that 

is inside. 

Year 1  

Year 1 have been exploring and comparing 
examples of art with an animal theme.  
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Dates for your diary 

Dinner Menu For Next Week…….. 

   

May  
    

02.05.22  
Whole 
School  

May Bank Holiday  

09.05.22—12.05.22  Year 6   SATs Week  

17.05.22  
Classes   
5S & 5Ah  

Parent Sharing Assembly   

18.05.22—20.05.22  Year 6   Residential trip to Mersea  

19.05.22  
Classes   
5Ar & 5St  

Parent Sharing Assembly  

24.05.22  
Classes  
3A & 3N  

Parent Sharing Assembly  

26.04.22  3D & 3S  Parent Sharing Assembly  

27.05.22  
Whole 
School  

Jubilee Celebration Day  

30.05.22—03.06.22  
Whole 
School  

Half Term Holiday  

   

June     

07.06.22  Year 4  4R & 4P Aquarium Visit  

07.06.22  
Classes  
6C & 6R  

Parent Sharing Assembly  

10.06.22  Year 4  4K & 4W Aquarium Visit  

14.06.22  
Classes  
6Se & 6Sp  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly  

16.06.22  
Classes  
1L & 1P  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly  

21.06.22  
Classes  
2A & 2J  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly  

23.06.22  
Classes  
1S & 1W  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly  

28.06.22  
Classes  
2P & 2JV  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly 

30.06.22  
Classes  
4R & 4W  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly  

July   

01.07.22  KS1 & 2  
KS1 Sports Day am  
KS2 Sports Day pm  

07.07.22  
Classes  
4P & 4K  

  
Parent Sharing Assembly  

12.07.22  Reception  Parent Sharing Assembly  

19.07.22  
Whole 
School  

End of Term  


